Attachment L — SACL

From: Flysafe <Flysafe@infrastructure.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 9:15 AM

To: Louis Coorey <Louis.Coorey@randwick.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Peter BLEASDALE (peter.bleasdale@syd.com.au) <peter.bleasdale@syd.com.au>; Flysafe
<Flysafe@infrastructure.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Request status update on assessment of : RE: 23/0607a - 215B ANZAC PARADE
KENSINGTON - property development - DA/168/2023 [SEC=0OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Good morning Louis

As discussed on the phone yesterday, the Department is treating this application as a priority. We are
working to have the decision issued within the next 2-3 days before the determination meeting,

Happy for that to be reflected in the assessment report.

Thanks
Matthew



